
 
From: Ellie Jones   
Sent: 02 April 2025 11:43 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to proposed demolition plans 
 
Good morning,  
 
I would like to oppose the proposed plans to demolish the Bull Inn pub and build even more housing 
in the area of Crews Hole. 
 
Echoing the views of others who have objected, there is absolutely nothing for the residents of this 
area to access, with the nearest shop and pub being a 15 minute walk away (and that is if you're a 
quick walker).  
 
I think it's completely selfish to use this space to build more housing when it should absolutely be 
used to connect those who live in the area.  
 
I really hope the right decision is made. 
 
Ellie  

 




